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To: Members of the Board of Supervisors  
From: Edward J. McCaffrey, Director, the Committee on Information Technology  
CC: Damon Daniels, Technology Portfolio Manager, Committee on Information Technology   
Date: February 28, 2025 
Subject: Recommendation on the FY 2025-30 Information & Communication Technology Plan  
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
 
In accordance with Section 22A.6 of the Administrative Code, on February 20, 2025, the 
Committee on Information Technology (COIT) approved the Information and Communications 
Technology Plan (ICT Plan) for the City and County of San Francisco covering Fiscal Years 
2025-26 through 2029-30. This item is now being forwarded to the Board of Supervisors for 
consideration.  
 
Board File Number: TBD  
 
Title: Recommendation on the City & County of San Francisco Proposed FY 2025-26 – 2029-30 
Information and Communication Technology Plan.  
 
COIT Action: Voted unanimously in favor of the ICT Plan 14-0 on February 20, 2025 
 
Recommendation: Approve the proposed 5-year Information & Communication Technology 
Plan for FY 2025-2030.  
 
If you have questions on the report or the voting process, please direct them to Edward 
McCaffrey (coit.staff@sfgov.org), the Director of the Committee on Information Technology. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


